
PSAT 

The PSAT or Preliminary Scholastic Aptitude Test will be given in the high school on a 

Wednesday in October at CCHS. This practice SAT in October is necessary for 11th graders. 

There will be a separate PSAT for 8th, 9th, and 10th grade students in April. 

This is a national test and very important for students to begin to assess how they will do 

on SATs and ACTs for college. Strengths and weaknesses of students can be evaluated to help 

decide on courses needed for the rest of high school as well. For 11th graders, the test is also a 

scholarship qualification test. 

Please make sure that your student gets the necessary amount of sleep and eats a 

breakfast that morning. Also, we are starting promptly at the beginning of the school day so your 

student must be on time. Do not schedule any medical or other appointments unless absolutely 

necessary on that day as we cannot do make up tests for this exam. 

The cost of the test is included in your activities fee. If you have any questions, please 

call Mrs. Brant or Mrs. Lane. 
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